
Shouldn't schools, municipal districts, local and state governments have the right to decide if it is safe to have concealed weapons 
on their premises?  With the increase in anti democratic violence, it seems in the best interest of our safety restrict concealed guns 
in certain facilities.  This legislation increases the ability for organizations to choose what is in their best interest rather than being 
forced to allow guns everywhere.  Research by John Hopkins in 2016 found that campuses where guns were allowed had more 
shootings and gun violence than those where they were not.  Please help keep our children and families safe.


